
The staff and children continue to enjoy 

all the play opportunities and 

experiences OPAL has to offer at 

Pendragon.

Our Giant Sandpit is finally open and being 

enjoyed by pupils and staff.



We are extremely 

proud to announce 

the result of our final 

audit…

We scored an amazing 93% 

which puts us in the top 1% of 

UK primary schools for the 

quality of our play offer! 

What an incredible 

achievement!




